November 14, 2024

Dear Faithful Support Team,

We continually thank God for you and praise Him for how He is working out His plan for all of us. We are very grateful for your prayers, encouragement, and partnership in this vital ministry.

Carol is feeling so much better now and the effects of the West Nile Virus have subsided.

10/8-11 was the annual meetings of the UIM administrative team and board. A new UIM Canada Field Director, Emanuel (& Kauzy) Lara, was appointed. Doug (& Sherrie) Anderson served in this role for almost thirty years! Praise the Lord! I served in this role for five years before becoming the UIM General Director in the fall of 1995.

The Frontier School of the Bible fall semester classes are going well and Ron Thompson, FSB Missions Director, and I are team teaching two mission classes. I am coordinating pulpit supply requests, serving as the FSB Placement Director, and enjoy hosting a men's prayer group. Carol and I continue to mentor students and recruit students to serve with UIM as long-term and/or as short-term missionaries. We are praying for fifteen students to serve during the FSB spring break and four students to serve at Rock Nest Ranch next summer.

10/8-13 was FSB's annual missions conference. Fourteen agencies were represented by twenty-four missionaries. Ty and Monique Platero represented UIM and Broken Arrow Bible Ranch. The students greatly enjoyed them and their son Asher!

We plan to visit Silas and Amanda, Emma, Isaac, and Isabella for part of the Christmas break.

The FSB spring semester is scheduled for January 6 through May 1.

God bless.

Warren & Carol
970-371-1484/Warren; 970-324-1979/Carol
wcheek@uim.org; ccheek@uim.org
International Representatives for UIM (www.uim.org)
Adjunct Faculty and Staff, Frontier School of the Bible (www.frontierbible.org)

## Scheduled meetings:

FSB Fall Semester ends on 12/12 – T/TH Team teach mission classes

11/8-9, FSB Manference, Scottsbluff, NE

11/10, Manville Community Church, Manville, WY pulpit supply

11/13, 12/4, FSB Men's prayer group

11/28, USA Thanksgiving

11/29, Memorial Service for Richard Beckett, Foothills Fellowship Church, Littleton, CO

12/13, FSB Faculty & Staff Christmas party

12/16-31, Vacation

FSB Spring Semester begins on 1/6 and continues through 5/1

1/25 - 31, UIM supporters in Kansas and Missouri

1/27 – 29, Calvary University Conference on Global Engagement, Kansas City